
and today’s all-embracing 
eighth Work of Mercy. 

OUR
SHINING
LAMPS

Sr Mary Sullivan rsm will present a talk at 
Mercy International Centre on Sunday 10th June.

The presentation will be strongly focused on Care for
Earth, with some references to what Catherine

means by her “shining lamp” image and the lifestyle 
conversion that Care for Earth requires.

The workshop will begin at 1.30pm 
and conclude with afternoon tea by 4pm.

There is no charge for this event.
However, numbers will be limited by space

so registration is essential.
To register please email Madeleine at
receptionist@mercyinternational.ie

or phone (01) 6618061


